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Thursday 8 February 2018 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Cycling Instruction – Year 5 
 
We are holding Bikeability Training with BeSpoke Cycling Instruction at Hughenden Primary School from Monday 26 
March through to Wednesday 28 March 2017 for all of the children in Year 5. This is a very important life skill and we 
would encourage all children to participate. 
 
The accredited cycling instructors from BeSpoke Cycling Instruction will be coming into school on to hold a short 
parent information meeting which will provide you with the content of the course and important aspects of the 
training. They will also have a short session with the children during the school day. We will let you know the time 
and date as soon as we have it, but it is likely to be at the end of the school day. 
 
We receive part funding for this training from Bucks County Council but ask you to make a voluntary contribution of 
£10.00 to cover the remaining costs. 
 
The children gain hugely from this crucial training and we hope you will support us in allowing them to take part by 
returning your payment and consent form to school by Friday 2 March. 
 
Yours Sincerely  

 
Sarah Leighton 
Headteacher  
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
BeSpoke Cycling Instruction, Year 5, 26 – 28 March 2018 
 
I do/do not (delete as appropriate) give permission for my child __________________________________ in Year 5 
to take part in BeSpoke Cycling Instruction on 26-28 March 2018. I am aware that my child will need to have a 
roadworthy bicycle in school for the three days. I enclose my voluntary contribution of £10.00. 
 
Signed __________________________________________   Print name ___________________________________ 
 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
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